
CITY OF GRAND HAVEN

GRAND HAVEN, MICHIGAN

SPECIAL CITY COUNCIL WORK SESSION

MONDAY, JULY 1, 2024

The Special Work Session of the Grand Haven City Council was called to order at 7: 00 p.m. by
Mayor Bob Monetza in the Council Chambers of City Hall, 519 Washington Ave. 

Present: Council Members Mike Fritz, Karen Lowe, Kevin McLaughlin, Ryan Cummins
and Mayor Bob Monetza. 

Absent: 

Others Present: City Manager Ashley Latsch, City Clerk Maria Boersma, Assistant City
Manager Tim Price, Human Resources Manager Amanda Burnett, and Special Events/ Project
Manager Dana Kollewehr. 

PRESENTATION

Leah Bectel of Abonmarche shared an update to City Council on the Lead Service Line
Investigation and Replacement Project. The purpose of the project is to meet the EGLE deadline

of having all lead and galvanized service lines replaced by 2040. Based on the investigative
work, the City of Grand Haven has a significantly lower amount of galvanized/ lead service line
than initially predicated. The assumption was the City had close to 100% and now it is assumed
the City only has 15- 33%. The goal will be to replace roughly 5% of service lines per year until
2040 to help spread out the cost of the project. 

ADJOURNMENT

City Council decided to continue the presentation in the Regular Meeting, and Mayor Monetza
adjourned the meeting at 7: 16 p. m. 

Maria Boersma, City Clerk


